From: Kath Schonau

To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: Deny LU 24-027

Date: Sunday, April 27, 2025 8:22:18 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Benton County,

Please accept this email as my strong request that you refuse to expand Coffin Butte. I am afraid of the public safety concerns to my family, especially chemicals leaching into the earth and water and gases into our air. Corvallis is know for clean air and healthy living. Please continue to keep it that way.

Thank you, Kath Schonau Don Taylor 541-801-7055 4119 NW Tamarack Dr, Corvallis, OR 97330